
 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 7th May 2017 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
         Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary: Puff O’Connor  087-2204820 

         Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie           website: www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We pray for the repose of the soul of Phyllis O’Flynn, R.I.P. who died 
during the week.  We extend our sympathy to all her family, friends and 
neighbours. We remember all our loved ones and especially those  

whose  Anniversaries occur at this time.  May they Rest in Peace.      

 Mass times:  Tuesday - Thursday 10 a.m.   Friday  7 p.m. 

   Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                             Ministers         Servers 
   Sat.   13th   7.00 p.m.        Aisling                            C                     A 
   Sun.  14th  10.00 a.m.       Marie                 Betty/Maura           C 
   Sun.  14th  11.00 a.m.        Sean                               D                    A 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat.  6th 
Sun. 7th  
Sat. 13th 
 
 
 
Sun. 14th 
 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 

Maureen Cahill (1st Anniversary) 
McNamara Family Ardane 
Mary + Michael O’Donoghue 
Bill + Eileen McNulty 
Ciss McMahon 
John Flynn 
Michael + Carmel Collins 
Dansie Reddan 
Bonnie Kerrison née Reddan Months Mind 

Sixmilebridge /Kilmurry Community Games  
held their area Athletics finals in O’Garney Park in Sixmilebridge on Sunday 
30th April.  1st  + 2nd  in each event from u8 to u16 now go forward to con-
test the County finals on Sunday 11th June. Thanks to all the families who 
turned out and made it an enjoyable afternoon. 

The Aldi Community Games National Finals in Ab-

botstown Sports Campus, Dublin on Saturday 6TH May.  Louise O’Mahoney 
i& her brother Mark will represent the Parish. Their dad Donnacha is the 
Chairman of the local committee.  Best of luck to both. 

 

Sixmilebridge Tidy Towns Pub Quiz will be held in Gleeson’s 

on Friday night 12th May at 9.00 p.m.   A lot of work needs to be done and 
funds are needed urgently.  Group meets every Tuesday evening at 7pm 
outside Church for one hour and would appreciate any help you could give. 

 

Kilmurry N.S. Astro Turf Committee will hold a public meeting on 

Tuesday, 16th  May at 7.00pm in the school. All welcome. 

 

Bridge United Development Draw April Winners 
€350 – Gavin Downes €200 – Ann Moloney   €100 – Mikey Maxwell   
€50 – Sean Fitzgerald  €50 – Mark Egan 
Next Draw will take place in Casey’s Bar on Friday 26th May 

Sixmilebridge Camogie Fundraiser Clean unwanted clothing, 

bedding, belts, curtains, hats, bags or shoes (tied together) they can be 
dropped off to the Cappa Lodge dressing rooms Wed. May 10th, 17th and 
24th between 6-7pm.  Please contact Angie 086-343 9431 or Yvonne 086-
082 8518. Your support is greatly appreciated! 

Sixmilebridge Folk Group AGM on Tuesday 23rd May at 8:30pm 

in Bridge Active. Submission for Agenda must be received on or before 
Friday 12th May by email. All welcome to attend. 
To celebrate one of our most successful festivals to date we are hosting an 
evening in McGregors bar on May 11th at 8:30pm. Spaces are limited so 
make sure you book if you wish to attend.  Text Brendan on 0868464509. 

 

The Parish welcomes the Diocesan Safeguarding Newsletter, 
which is available on Diocesan websites.  Our Parish Safeguarding 
representatives  are Mary Corbett + Brian Leyden, and they can be 
contacted via the Parish Office or through the priest. 

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto  Numbers drawn   

2   21    25    29      Next Jackpot   €6,000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eimear  Cahill 

Orla Cahill 

Dean Carr 

Dáithí Casey 

Rory Chaplin 

Alisha Connors 

Grace Cullen 

Abi Darcy 

Caítlin Dillon 

Caoimhe Dineen 

Leon Duggan 

Jodie Dunne 

Lily Egan 

Conor Fitzpatrick 

Darragh Fitzpatrick 

Dean Flanagan 

Koldo Flynn 

Ava Griffin 

Heather Hayes 

Ruby Harrington 

Edward Harty 

Ned Harty 

Rebecca Healy 

Mark Anthony Hudi 

Teigen Judge 

Aaron Keane 

Bobby Keane 

Ross Kearney 

Caila Kelly 

Tara Kenneally 

Dylan Keogh 

Cassie Marie Kirkland 

Nicole Lally 

Nicole Linton 

A World Day of Prayer will be observed on Sunday, May 7th, also known as 
"Good Shepherd Sunday."    Please pray that  men and women hear and 
respond generously to the Lord's call to the priesthood, diaconate, religious 
life. We currently have 3 seminarians and 3 candidates preparing to enter to 
study for the Diocese of Killaloe. Please keep them in your prayers.                

 

Prayer for Vocations 
 

Loving and Generous God, it is You who call us by name  
and ask us to follow You. 

Help us to grow in the Love and Service of our Church  
as we experience it today. 

Give us the energy and courage of Your Spirit to  
shape its future. 

Grant us faith-filled leaders who will embrace  
Christ's Mission of love and justice. 

Bless the Church of Killaloe by raising up dedicated and  
generous leaders from our families and friends  

who will serve Your people as  
Sisters, Priests, Brothers, Deacons and Lay Ministers. 

Inspire us to know You better and open our  
hearts to hear Your call. 

We ask this through our Lord Jesus Christ. 

Clodagh Lambert 

Olivia Lambert 

Logan Loughnane 

Olive Lynch 

Abbey Madden 

Nathan Madden 

Ali Maxwell 

Mollie McCloskey 

Allie McMahon 

Killian McNamara 

Mikey McNamara 

Mateusz Mendak 

Oliwia Mylnarkiewicz 

Lauren Mulready 

Patryk Narozynski 

Oisín  O’Donnell 

Lucy O’Dwyer 

Donal O’Leary 

Eoghan O’Leary 

Sophie O’Reilly 

Conor Peacock 

Emma Pearl 

Zak Phelan 

Emily Reddan 

Louise Reddin 

Sophie Rohan Price 

Cillian Rush O’Connor 

Róisín  Scanlon 

Marley Seago-O’Sullivan 

Sarah Sheedy 

Patrick Smith 

Jake Swart 

Paulina Wozniak 
 

 

We ask God’s Blessing on all who received their First 
Holy Communion in Sixmilebridge this weekend. 


